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 In full favor of allowing all these class of vehicles on our roadways.  We are allowed 

to drive on public roads in lakeside with limited access.  A major benefit would being 

able to when inclement weather is upon us. Other benefits would be ease of getting 

to and from recreation sites that are nearby such as mountains, save on fuel and 

mileage on our daily driven vehicles.  In a highway scenario I know my utv gets better 

mpg and is much less expensive to operate than my newer diesel pickup.   

Thank you for your consideration 


